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Land Planning, Site Planning and Landscape Architecture

May 13, 2013
Dear Adjoining Land Owner:

RE: 322 Presumpscot Street
Building Demolition Written Notice

A demolition permit application is being submitted to the City of Portland for the
removal of the existing house and garage located at 1062 Ocean Avenue. As part of the
City’s demolition permit.application process the City of Portland requires that the
adjoining land owners receive written notice that a demolition permit is being
submitted.

If you have any questions, please call Peter Biegel, Land Design Solutions (207) 939-1717

Sincerely,

e [ B

Peter B. Biegel
Applicant’s Agent

P.0. Box 316, 160 Longwoods Road, Cumberland, ME 04021
Tel: (207)939-1717  Email: pbiegel@landdesignsolutions.com



